

To: Members of the Waste Management Steering Committee

From: J. Istchenko, Manager of Environmental Services

Meeting Date: Feb 11, 2019

Subject: Report WMC19-002

Entrance Signage for the County/City Waste Management

Facility

Purpose

A report to update Waste Management Committee on proposed signage for the Landfill entrance including progressive discipline for abusive behaviour.

Recommendation

That the Waste Management Committee approve the recommendation as outlined in Report WMC19-002 dated February 11, 2019, of the Manager of Environmental Services as follows:

That the Waste Management Committee endorse the new signage and associated progressive discipline for abusive behaviour. Warnings, and short term bans will be administered at the discretion of staff, with discipline up to a permanent site ban and legal action requiring resolution from the Waste Management Steering Committee.

The proposed signage will be posted at the site entrance and state:

Welcome to the Peterborough City and County Waste Management Facility

Staff will direct and assist you in the best possible way and answer questions about the facility. For those with additional questions or clarification on Landfill operations please contact the Coordinator of Waste Operations at 705-742-7777 ext 2152 or at dbriand@peterborough.ca. Abuse of staff in Any Form Will Not Be Tolerated and will result in progressive levels of disciplinary action.

Budget and Financial Implications

There are limited costs for the signage, but no other foreseen financial implications.

Background

Front line staff have voiced concerns regarding aggressive behaviour from occasional Landfill visitors. There is concern for the health and safety of front line staff, and the need to discipline or ban aggressive visitors.

Submitted by,

James Istchenko Manager of Environment Services

Contact Name:
James Istchenko
Manager of Environmental Services
Infrastructure and Planning Services
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 2624
E-mail: jistchenko@peterborough.ca